
George / 456860-7 / NHL  

-1- 

DORSEY & WHITNEY LLP, ATTORNEYS, DES MOINES, IOWA 

 (Form of Notice of Hearing) 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON PROPOSED PLANS AND 
SPECIFICATIONS, FORM OF CONTRACT AND ESTIMATE OF COST 

FOR THE VIRGINIA STREET UTILITY IMPROVEMENTS PROJECT 
 

Notice is hereby given that at 7:00 p.m., on April 9, 2025, at the Community 
Room, 115 S Main Street, George, Iowa, the City Council of the City of George, Iowa 
will hold a public hearing on the proposed plans and specifications, form of contract 

and estimate of cost (the “Contract Documents”) for the proposed Virginia Street 
Utility Improvements Project (the “Project”).   

The Project shall be constructed on and along Virginia Street in the City of 

George, and consists generally of: 

1,476 L.F.  Storm Sewer, RCP 

13 EA.   Storm Structures  
2,800 L.F.  8” Water Main 
5 EA.    Sanitary Sewer Manholes 

2,880 SY  Milling / Reclaiming 
 

 A copy of the proposed Contract Documents is on file for public inspection 
in the office of the City Clerk.   
 

At the hearing any interested person may file written objections or present 
oral comments with respect to the subject matter of the hearing.   

       Loralye Wibben 

 City Clerk 
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